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“SHELDON CLASSICS” CONTINUES WITH CHAMBER PROJECT ST. LOUIS MAKING SERIES DEBUT 

 

ST. LOUIS – The Sheldon presents Chamber Project St. Louis: RETOLD on Wednesday, April 19, 2023 at 8 p.m. in the 

perfect acoustics of the Sheldon Concert Hall.  

 

Innovative concert experiences, inclusive programming and St. Louis-inspired musical excellence have defined Chamber 

Project St. Louis since its founding in 2007. Through the Project, talented musicians from across the St. Louis region join 

together to present chamber music of yesterday and today, engaging audiences in unique settings. 

 

For their Sheldon series debut, the Chamber Project presents RETOLD: Listening Forward to History, a re-telling of America 

through music from the U.S. and Europe, with pieces by Cindy McTee, Joseph Haydn, Carlos Simon and Antonin Dvorak. 

 

The program will also include a world premiere piece by a student from the Mizzou New Music Initiative, commissioned by 

The Sheldon. 

 

Concert tickets are $30 orchestra / $25 balcony 1 / $20 balcony 2 / $10 students and educators, and are available through 

MetroTix at 314-534-1111 or online at TheSheldon.org. For more information, call The Sheldon at 314-533-9900 or visit 

TheSheldon.org.  
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Sheldon Classics is welcomed by Classic 107.3 
Sponsored by the Sinquefield Charitable Foundation 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

3648 WASHINGTON BOULEVARD  |  ST. LOUIS, MO  |  63108  |  314.533.9900  |  THESHELDON.ORG 

mailto:cpeimann@TheSheldon.org
mailto:ssamples@TheSheldon.org
https://www.thesheldon.org/events/chamber-project/
http://www.thesheldon.org/

